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Grandy Primary School
Phone 252-331-4838

Fax 252-338-5449

At Grandy Primary School our students will develop 
a love for learning, build a solid academic 

foundation, and prepare for the future.

March 23, 2018
Calendar of Events

March

Mar. 26 – Kindergarten registration 12-6 pm

Mar. 27 – Kindergarten registration 8:30-2:00 

Mar. 30 – End of third quarter

Mar. 30 – Regular full day of school

Mar. 30 – Deadline for ordering Yearbook

April

Apr. 02-06 – No School – Spring Break

Apr. 10 – PTO meeting at 3:15 in Media Center

Apr. 11 – Report cards go home

Apr. 13 – Field Day for GPS 

Apr. 14 – Camden Women’s Club Spring Yard Sale

Apr. 16 – Kindergarten registration 12-6 pm

Apr. 17 – Kindergarten registration 8:30–2:00

Apr. 20 – 2nd Grade program 10:00 in gym

Apr. 21 – CEC Honor Society 3rd Annual Color Run

Apr. 27 – No School – work day

2017-2018 GPS PTO Officers
Jamie Meredith – President     Vice President – Vacant  Secretary – Vacant

Justine Rhodes – Treasurer     Alison Harris – Fundraising Coordinator

Use gpspto@yahoo.com for comments, questions, suggestions, or for Bear Tracks news.  Also 

view Bear Tracks on the GPS website.  Check us out on our GPS PTO Facebook page.  

The deadline for ordering your GPS 

Yearbook is next Friday, March 30th.  Please 

remember to order yours before the deadline.  

No additional copies will be ordered once the 

order is placed with the company.  The price 

is $20 which includes a plastic cover.  Order 

form is on the back of this Bear Tracks.  

Thanks for your support.  

Again thanks for everyone’s support for 

our first Fun Run.  From this event will are 

able to donate $5,000.00 to CHKD and 

approximately the same amount will go to 

GPS after expenses are deducted.  We will 

have an awards ceremony on March 29th in 

the gym to award the check to CHKD and 

also to award our students.  An award will 

be given to the student in each grade level 

who completed the most laps.  Also an 

award will be given to the girl and boy from 

each grade level who raised the most 

money for the event.  We are so proud of 

all our students and appreciate the support 

of the parents for supporting this worthy 

event.  

Don’t forget GPS 

Kindergarten 

registration for next 

year is Monday and 

Tuesday of next 

week.  Please 

remember to bring 

all necessary 

documents with you.  

Congratulation to Mr. Lazar on being 

selected as The Daily Advance’s Best 

School Principal.  Way to go, Mr. Lazar!!



* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
2017-2018 GPS Yearbook Order Form

Student's Name __________________________  Teacher_______________________

Phone Number _____________________

Number of Yearbooks Ordered ______  x $20.00 = $ __________ amount due

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO GPS  PTO.

Completed order form with cash or check for the total amount due must be returned to your child's teacher by 
Friday, March 30, 2018.  Yearbooks will not arrive until mid to late May for delivery.  Thanks.

The form for the Dunk Lazar Raffle event was sent 

home with students on Friday.  The form explains the 

event and also includes the form to request raffle 

tickets to sell.  Please assist your child in selling as 

many tickets as possible to raise funds for GPS and 

also keep Mr. Lazar in the dunking tank as long as 

possible.  You may request as many tickets as you 

would like.   Please send in all of your ticket stubs 

and the money for them at one time even though you 

may have requested tickets more than once.  The 

tickets will go on sale Monday, March 26th and can 

be sold until Wednesday, May 16th. The event will 

take place on Friday, May 18th.  The drawing for the 

prizes will take place after all the classes have had a 

chance to dunk Mr. Lazar and winners will be notified 

by phone.  Thank you for your support of this 

fundraiser.  

If you have not completed and returned the 

PTO parent survey that was sent home, please 

do so and return it to your child’s teacher as soon 

as possible.  Thank you for your time and effort 

to help the PTO be stronger and better.  Field day for all the students at GPS 

will be Friday, April 13th.  Kindergarten 

and first grade will have their field day 

from 8:30-11:00 am.  Second and third 

grades will have their field day from 

12:00-2:30 pm.  Parents are welcome to 

come and enjoy the day with their 

child(ren).  There will be a table set up at 

the ball field for parents to sign in when 

they arrive.  This is for the safety of our 

students.  More details will be in future 

Bear Tracks.    

Get your tickets for the Dunk 

Mr. Lazar Raffle Event!!

The CEC Honor Society is sponsoring their 3rd

Annual Color Run on Saturday, April 21st from 

9-11 am at the Dismal Swamp Park.  Entry fee is 

$20 for 11 and older and children under 10 are 

free.  All proceeds go to Leukemia and Lymphoma 

Society and the Northeastern SPCA.  Sign-up at 

runsignup.com/Race/NC/Camden/HonorSociety

ColorRun.  For more information you can email 

srogan@camden.k12.nc.us.


